
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your support 

over the Autumn Term and we look 

forward to welcoming you  

back to school on  

Monday 4th January 2016. 

We wish you all a very  

Happy Christmas and a  

peaceful New Year! 

The Great Belton Bulb Plant 
Belton School will be helping to plant 

spring bulbs around the village on  

Tuesday 29th December.   
If you are able to help, please meet at the 

entrance to the recce (opposite School 
Lane) at 10am on the 29th December. 

Please bring a trowel. 
See you there! 

 

Candlelit Carol Concert 

We had a wonderful Carol Concert on Monday 14th 

December.  The church was packed and the 

singing was amazing.  Thank you to all who 

supported this festive event. 

 

 
We had a festive day in school yesterday.  We all wore our 

favourite/Christmas jumpers and over 80 children enjoyed a 
Christmas lunch together. 

In Any Order 
On Wednesday we had a 

concert by a local folk band  
In Any Order 

who performed for us in aid of 
Rainbows Children’s Hospice.  
They were delighted with our 

donation of £100 for this 
amazing charity. 
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